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FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN

The new Friends of Ysgol Y Waun are busy making preparations for this year’s Summer Fair due to be held at the Lloyd’ Lane site 3.30 p.m. on Thursday, 11th July.  A flyer was sent home with your child yesterday along with some raffle tickets for the chance to win some superb prizes including a family weekend in Blackpool with half price Pleasure Beach tickets, Bubbles Word of Play vouchers, National Trust family day out vouchers, “Afternoon Tea For Two” in Stans, Go Below voucher, Hand Hotel voucher, Stanton House voucher plus many amazing prizes!! Please support us by returning your tickets and coming to join in the fun at the Summer Fair – we look forward to seeing you! 

Congratulations to Millie Jones, Juniper Class, for designing the new Friends of Ysgol Y Waun logo – well done Millie!!

HEADLICE

We have been informed of several cases of headlice this week.  Please would you check your child’s hair this weekend and treat as appropriate if any signs of headlice are found.  Thank you all for your co-operation in this matter. 

Dates for your Diary
Transition Morning – Friday 5th July – children will spend the morning with their new class teacher in their September classrooms

Nursery/ Reception Sports Day – Monday 8th July – 9:30 am – Lloyds Lane

Y1/2 Sports Day – Tuesday 9th July – 9:30 am – Lloyds Lane

Y3-6 Sports Day – Tuesday 9th July – 1 pm - Lloyds Lane

Y1–6 Wet Weather Alternative – Wednesday 10th July

Nursery/ Reception Wet Weather Alternative – Friday 12th July – 9:30 am – Lloyds Lane

School Summer Fair – Thursday 11th July – 3:30 pm onwards – Lloyds Lane

Year 6 Leavers Service –  Thursday 18th July - 9 a.m. Lloyds Lane
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE!





The Criw Cymraeg Competition!!


As we have only received 1 entry for our poster competition to encourage other people to speak Welsh we have extended the closing deadline to next Tuesday, 


25th June. Please support the Criw Cymraeg team by entering this competition! 


Think about the benefits of learning Welsh when you design your poster – you might want to include the phrase “Mae Cymraeg in cwl! ” (Welsh is cool!) or “Dewch i Siarad Cymraeg! (Come and speak Welsh!).  Please write your name and class  clearly on the back of your entry ready for the Criw Cymraeg members to choose the winning poster.  Pob lwc pawb!!














